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16th April 2015 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
It is that time of year again when we review numbers and class organisation for the next 
academic year. In a small school such as Milborne St Andrew, this can change from year to 
year, depending on numbers, resources and the the needs of the children.  
 
 
With current number predictions, we are re-organising the class groups  from September for the 
next academic year in the following way: 
 
Reception Jenna Wittman 
Year 1 Audrey Andrews 
Year 2 Rosemary Plant 

Year 3/4 Sasha Jones 
 
There will also be some movement of Teaching Assistants to match skills to individual children’s 
needs and to provide extra consistency as the children move from class to class. 
 
In this way I believe that we can provide a very robust early education for all the children. 
 
Year 3 and 4 children already work very closely together especially in the afternoon so this 
won’t be as big a change as one might imagine. 
 
I would however, like to invite parents of current Year 2 and Year 3 children to a meeting where 
I can explain how this will work for the children in more detail. I am sure you will have lots of 
questions and I have enclosed a list of Frequently Asked Questions, which I hope will be useful.  
 
Meeting for Year 2 and Year 3 parents: Wednesday 6th May at 9am and 2.30pm in the hall. 
Please advise the office which meeting you will be attending. 
 
I look forward to meeting you then. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Sharon Hunt 
Head teacher 


